
Dear parents and students, 
 
It is my privilege to welcome all new and returning students to Advance Academy’s Summer Camp 2021. 
With your support and students' engagement with our top-level instructors, Advance Academy had an 
outstanding Spring session 2021. This summer, we are going to have an on-campus and online summer 
camp to support students who don’t want to go to the campus or are not in Houston area. 
 
Registration for Summer Camp 2021 classes will be open from March 20th, 2021 to June 6th, 2021 
online at http://www.advanceacademyhouston.com/Registration.asp or at our office (6203 Corporate 
Dr., Houston, TX 77036) from 11:00 AM – 6:00 PM. Please review the attached class schedule for full 
information on class times and registration guidelines.  
 
On Sunday, March 28 at 11:30 AM (Central Time Zone), Advance Academy will hold an online open 
house on Zoom. The Zoom Meeting ID is 363 298 8873. 
 
Right after the open house at 12:15pm, our expert college counselor Mr. Saltzman will have a free 
seminar on “Mastering the College Application Essay”. Please be there on time. 
 
The summer camp will be structured as follows: 

 Session 1: June 7 – July 2 

 Session 1: July 5 – July 30 

 Classes held Monday through Friday each week, 8:00am – 5:30pm 
 Shuttle bus service available to pickup/drop-off Katy, Sugarland, Cy-Fair, Pearland and 

Medical Center students (details to come) 

Our existing faculty is unchanged and our current teachers will be teaching the same classes that were 
offered previously. This summer, we will offer all classes offered in Summer 2020, Fall 2020 and Spring 
2021. In addition, we will offer many new, exciting classes in Math and Science, Social Studies, Fine Arts, 
Foreign Languages, and advanced enrichment activities such as AP Human Geography, Digital Art & 
Design and AP Computer Science. We are very excited to have many distinguished faculties join us again 
this summer, including teachers from the St. John’s School and Rice University Summer School program! 
 
I welcome all new and prospective students and their parents to our educational community, and I hope 
to see you in class and fun activity this summer. You will have tremendous and fruitful learning 
opportunities at Advance Academy. 
 
As always, please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Howard Xu  PhD 
Director  
Advance Academy 
 

http://www.advanceacademyhouston.com/Registration.asp

